
 

 

Southern Hills  

Business Association 
 

9701 Baird Road •   Conference Center• 
Shreveport, LA 71118 
Office 318.687.7808 • Fax 318.687.5991  

November 2011 
 

www.shba-spt.org 
For comments, suggestions,  

questions and feedback 
Email: SHBA@BellSouth.net 

Jim Mabus-422-7489 
Beverly Sater-687-7808 

 

November Membership Meeting 
Tuesday November 29   

 6:00 pm Dinner     6:30 pm Meeting    

SHBA Conference Center 

Larry Ramsey 
Caddo Parish School Board Representative 

Principals of local schools have been invited to attend and speak 
to the audience, also. 

 
Shreveport Sewing  

Center 
Albasha Restaurant 

    

Christmas in the Hills 
 

SHBA will award Cash Prizes for the 

Business Store Front Decorating 
Contest. 

Be sure to Register with Jim Mabus. Be sure to Register with Jim Mabus. Be sure to Register with Jim Mabus. Be sure to Register with Jim Mabus.     
Call 422Call 422Call 422Call 422----7489748974897489    

First Place  $200 
Second Place $150 
Third Place $100 

Judging will be on December 10, 2011 
Open to all member and non-member 
businesses in Southwest Shreveport. 

 

ATTEND THE 

OLD FASHIONED  

CHRISTMAS 

PARADE 

December 10, 2011 
 

The Parade will start at Southwood High 
School at 4:30 pm and end at Safety Town. 

   

 

.  

. 

A hot catfish dinner complete with drink & dessert will be provided by  
Johnny’s Catfish 

  $10.00 per person, payable at the door.  Please reserve your dinner by  
10 am  Tuesday, November 29  

 

Comparison of Crime    October 2011 

    

Category of Crime 
Southern   

Hills 
District 

12 
City-
Wide 

AGGRIVATED BATTERY  
                           & ASSAULT 2 3 69 

AUTO ACCESSORY THEFT 1 1 32 

AUTO THEFT 0 4 36 

BUSINESS BURGLARY 0 1 34 
BUSINESS THEFT 0 2 28 

BUSINESS ROBBERY 0 0 5 

HOMICIDE 0 0 2 

PERSON ROBBERY 0 1 24 

PURSE SNATCHING 0 0 2 

RAPE 0 1 11 

RESIDENTAL BURGLARY 8 17 217 

RESIDENTAL THEFT 6 12 115 

SHOPLIFTING 6 31 162 

THEFT FROM AUTO 18 27 134 

GENERAL THEFT 3 4 74 

TOTAL 44 102 945 

PERCENTAGE OF CITYWIDE 4.66% 10.79%  
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SHBA General Meeting 
= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = 

TUESDAY – November 29 
SHBA Conference Center on  

Baird Rd. 
Beginning at 6:30 pm  
Happy Thanksgiving 

John LorickJohn LorickJohn LorickJohn Lorick    
President 
686-4500 

John John John John                                         

President’s Message 

   

2011 SHBA BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

2011 Officers: 

 

John Lorick—President 
Mara Elliott—Vice President 

Marvin Greer Treasurer 
John Albritton—Past President 

John Bowman—Charter Director 
Harold Sater—Charter Director 

 

2011 Directors: 
Doug Benoit 

Lola Kendrick 
Bret McCoy 

Barbara Riley 
Chuck Stripling 

Keri Elrod (honorary) 
 

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 
(Renewal or Reinstatement) 

 

Business_________________________________ 

Contact ___ ______________________________ 

Street Address ____________________________ 

Mailing Address ___________________________ 

City-State-Zip _____________________________ 

 

Annual Dues  
 

Businesses $175 - Nonprof its $100 
__ Check  ___ Credit Card 

 
 Type_________ Card #________________________ Exp________ 

 
Southern Hills Business Association • www.shba-spt.org 

9701 Baird Rd • Shreveport 71118 • 318.687.7808  

Phone ____________________________ 

Fax_______________________________ 

Email _____________________________ 

Sponsor ___________________________ 

Signature __________________________ 

 
 The season of Thanksgiving is here and I want to wish a blessed holiday  
to all our membership. We have much to be thankful for. I encourage you to take  
time to count your blessings. 
 
 Among my many blessings has been the opportunity to serve our Southern  
Hills business community with you, our Southern Hills Business Association  
membership. We have been fortunate to see many positive steps forward this year. 
Because of those who are faithful in assuring our business community remains strong 
we are experiencing growth and gaining the attention of businesses which have not  
previously been a part of Southern Hills. 
 
 Don't forget to be supportive of Christmas in The Hills and attend the  
neighborhood Christmas parade sponsored by our sister organization the Southern Hills 
Homeowners Association on December 10. 

 
 


